
   

                               

                               

                               

                               

                       

                             

                     

 

   

   

IESO Engagement 

From: 
Sent: 

IESO Engagement
March 30, 2021 3:37 PM 

To: 
Subject: 

IESO Engagement
Transmission Losses Stakeholder Engagement Update 

Good afternoon, 

In the last written update to Transmission Losses stakeholders in January, the IESO indicated that the 
next steps for this engagement would be to post a draft transmission losses guideline document for 
stakeholder review and feedback by Q1 2021. The IESO now expects to post the draft guideline 
document by end of Q2 2021 and schedule an engagement webinar to review the document and 
stakeholder feedback received shortly after. Transmission Losses stakeholders will receive an email 
communication when the guideline document is posted, which will include details on how to submit 
feedback on the document in advance of the next engagement webinar. 

Regards, 

Dale Fitzgerald 
IESO Engagement 
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